
 

9/9/2025 

 

Notice of Quorum 

 

Several town board members and town employees will travel to Marion WI on 9/10/2025 to 
inspect the new tractor the town purchased.   

The group will leave the Doty Town Hall at noon and is expected to be at the John Deere 
Dealer, located at: N2671 County Road G, Marion, WI 54950 around 1:30 PM.   

No discussion of town business will occur with the exception of discussion involved with 
the acceptance of the tractor which has already been purchased and paid for. 

 

 

Submitted – 9/9/2025 

Cheryl Field 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


